
BIG PEDAL 2019 - Thursday 21st March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Sustrans “Big Pedal” – starting next week (lasting a fortnight) 

Yesterday in our school assembly we had a visit from Jonathan Dixon, our school’s Sustrans Officer. Sustrans is an 

organisation that promotes the use of Bicycles and Scooters. Jonathan introduced the special Sustrans event “The 

Big Pedal” taking place over the next fortnight starting next Monday. 

We will be recording the number of journeys to and from school made on bicycles and scooters, and also the 

number of “walks” to school made by children.  The data is then used in a national and local competition to see 

which schools are able to get the greatest percentages of bicycle journeys, scooter journeys and walks to school 

during the fortnight. 

In previous years, we have done very well in this event and have been among the local prize-winners. 

On Monday 25th March 2019 (next Monday) we are holding a “Bike-It Breakfast”.  All children that come to 

school by bicycle or scooter will be given a breakfast snack, fruit and a drink. 

We would be very grateful to any parents who can help to provide cereal bars or boxes of cereal to support this 

activity. 

For further information, please see me (Mr. MacBean) in Year 2. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr MacBean 
 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
 
T: (+44)1305 257120 
  

 

 

 

 
  

 


